
    PROJECT HOPE 2022 
         … Serving Schools & Serving families 

 

  

 

 

PART 1 – Serving Schools!  Project Hope Workday @ Walterville Elementary 

I met with the new Walterville Principal, Andy Price on Monday and he is excited for us 

to work with him for Project Hope and also during the upcoming school year.  He 

appreciates the support that we offer.  It was a joy to meet with him and pray for him as 

he begins his new responsibilities!  Here are the details about this year's workday at 

Walterville ... 

  

DATE:  Saturday, August 20  TIME: 9:00 am - 2:00 pm w/ lunch provided by the school 

Because the district is finishing major renovations to the school interior, our projects 

will be outside this year. 

  

PROJECTS ... 

- Pressure Washing sidewalks in entry corridor 

- Weeding flower beds at entrance to school 

- Weeding and sprucing up the playground area 

- Weed eating front ditch and possibly a few other areas 

- Painting the "Walterville School" sign in front of the school 

- Cleaning up the garden area behind the school 

 

SUPPLIES TO BRING ... 

- Pressure Washers & Hoses 

- Weed eaters 

- Garden tools, buckets, gloves, knee pads 

- Paint brushes (paint will be provided) 

  

If you plan to help with this workday, please sign up TODAY on the sign-up sheet on 

the table where you entered for the Outdoor Service so the school will know to prepare 

for lunch.  Thank you! 

 

  

over 



 

PART 2 – Serving Families!  Project Hope Kid's Fair @ Maple Elementary 

Our involvement in the Kid's Fair (where the backpacks filled with school supplies, 

shoes, and socks will be given away) will be as in the past - supplying water and 

snacks for the volunteers at the event and providing water bottles to the guests. 

 

DATE:  Saturday, August 27  TIME:  12:30 - 5:30 pm with 2 shifts (12:30-3:00 & 3:00-5:30) 

We should only need about 4 people per shift. 

 

Those planning to help at the Kid's Fair are asked to please attend a Mandatory 

Volunteer Training & T-Shirt Distribution at the Willamette Christian Center 

Auditorium on Tuesday, August 23 from 6:30-7:30 pm.   

  

If you plan to help with this Kid’s Fair, please sign up TODAY on the sign-up sheet on 

the table where you entered for the Outdoor Service. Please mark “early” or “late” shift. 

Thank you! 

 

There are two other ways to help without volunteering at the actual Kid's Fair ... 

  

#1 - Shoe Sorting Aug 16th-24th - There are 3,500 shoes to organize, and 2.5 

hour shifts for volunteers! The Project Hope warehouse is a great 

volunteer opportunity for students who need community service hours.  They will be 

using the Willamette Christian Center Gym (2500 West 18th Avenue, Eugene) The 

gym is located on the east side of the building. Sign-up information is 

here: www.onehopenetwork.org/warehouse 

  

#2 - Donating Supplies - We are collecting cases of water bottles and pre-packed 

snacks that will be distributed at the Kid's Fair.  These items can be brought to the 

Fellowship Hall at church anytime between now and Wednesday, August 24th.  Thank 

you!  

 

 

THANK YOU! 
 

http://www.onehopenetwork.org/warehouse

